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The Appropriations Committee felt that ALANA did a great job in organizing and
presenting the details of their funding process and results of the previous year.
Committee members recognized the amount of attention paid to each application
and thought the level of oversight ALANA currently provides is very responsible and
appropriate. In addition, the committee commends the group for its hard work in
the past to review and refine the purpose of the Multicultural Concert Funding
Advisory Board. Some committee members recommended that ALANA include cost
per event information in next year’s report as well as a list of groups that fall under
the ALANA umbrella. In addition, committee members expressed the desire that
ALANA continue to balance bigger events that draw large crowds with smaller
events for more niche multicultural groups on campus. While the committee
encourages high attendance events, members also wanted to make sure that
smaller, niche groups were given enough consideration as well.

Respectfully submitted,

Adam Nicoletti
Vice President for Finance



